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 You are invited to 

A PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
 

The City’s Water Bureau will hold a meeting on the Water Main Extensions & Improvements 
2013 Project. This project consists of constructing new water mains, hydrants and water 
services on the following streets. 

Ramona Park (Ramona Pk north 300 feet then east 300 feet to water main dead end at hydrant) 
Leopard Street (Truesdale St to Ramona St) 
Fox Street (La Grange Ave to Ramona St) 
La Grange Avenue (Ridgeway Ave to north dead end) 
Driving Park Avenue (Wren St to Dewey Ave) 
Emerson Street (Dewey Ave to east 800 feet) 
Ambrose Street (Lake Avenue to Cliff St) 
Nelson Street (Henrietta St to Pembroke St) 
Lake Ave (replace vault 300 feet south of Denise Rd near #3870 Lake Avenue) 

 
Construction will be underway soon. We will share with you: 

 Scope of the Project:  
 The Construction Schedule; 
 The Planned Parking and Traffic Restrictions; 
 Information on the Contractor who will be performing the work. 

 

The Designers, the Project Manager and the Contractor will be there to explain the plans and 
answer questions. This is your opportunity to see the City’s plans for water main improvements. 
 

WHAT:   Public Information Meeting on Water Main Replacement  

WHERE:  Rochester Water Bureau 10 Felix St Street   Rochester, NY 

Training Room 

WHEN:   Monday,  May 6, 2013   7:00 P.M. 
 

Residents, property owners and business owners are encouraged to attend this meeting. We 
will be presenting plans for water main improvements on your street. This is your opportunity to 
share your concerns with us.  

Robert Morrison, Director 
Rochester Water Bureau 


